

TTE Parent Resource Center News



NEWSLETTER No. 23

January 2023

Faith.smith@hcps.net

We wish all of our TTE families a very Happy New Year. It is hard to believe we are in the year 2023!. We hope you all

enjoyed the Winter Break.

We had an amazing turnout for our Winter Wonderland/Curriculum Night in December. Thank you to the Children's Board Family Resource Center, in Temple Terrace, HCPS Adult Education, Foxtail Learning, Midflorida Credit Union and the Magnet School representative for attending our event. Thank you to our PTA for sponsoring the food and drinks.

Thank you also to the Pajama Program Tampa Chapter for donating Pajamas to our TTE students who had a need.

Important Dates

1/11, 1/18, 1/25 - Food Pantry

1/16/23- MLK JR Day – Non-Student Day

1/19/23 - SAC Meeting

1/23/23-1/27/23 - Literacy Week

1/30/23 - Elementary School Report Cards available

2/1/23 - 2/28/23 - Black History Month

2/1, 2/8, 2/15, 2/22 - Food Pantry 2/17/23 - Non- Student Day Please follow us on FACEBOOK and TWITTER

Please visit our PRC Please sign up to visit our Parent Resource Center. Please let us know ahead of time what resources we can help you with or just stop by for a coffee. Preregistration is required. Sign up <u>HERE</u>

Please see below link to our PRC site:

Parent Resource Center Website
BLACK HISTORY MONTH - FEBRUARY 2023

As we look forward to February, we hope to recognize and celebrate Black History Month. Stay tuned for information on our Calendar as we would love to feature your family recipes,

heritage etc.

FAMILY PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM

If you are interested in joining our FPP this year, please complete and return the attached membership form by 1/27/23.

COMMUNITY SHOUT-OUTS

Thank you to Feeding Tampa Bay for their food deliveries every other week. Thank you to Abbott's Frozen Custard for their support. Thank you to Michele, Karen and Lynn for their help with our pantry.

Thank you to Kimberly Lyons Hilsabeck for her wonderful donation of hats and scarves. Thank you to Cemex in Tampa for their donation of food. Thank you to Katie and Joel who dropped off some wonderful new toys for our pop-up shop.

Thank you to the Ball Corporation for their donation of \$900 for our pantry and to David Mitchell for his monetary donation to our school.

DISCLAIMER: "donor did NOT receive any goods or services in exchange for the donation."

"We may have all come on different ships, but we're in the same boat now." – Martin Luther King Jr.



TTE Parent Resource Center News



Photos from our Winter Wonderland/Curriculum Night on December 15th, 2022









Family Partnership Program Membership Form

Sign me up to start gaining points for the FPP (Family Partnership Program)!

I would like to participate in TTE's Family Partnership Program. I understand that it is my responsibility to sign in for each event, workshop, and anything involved to earn points. I understand that when I attend a teacher conference, I must be sure to sign in to earn 10 points for each of my children each semester.

Please return the completed form to your child's teacher by January 27th, 2023. If you have any questions, please contact Faith Smith at faith.smith@hcps.net

Parent/Guardian Name
Parent/Guardian Signature
Email
Telephone number
Your T-Shirt Size
Student name, grade, and Teacher
Student name, grade, and Teacher
Student name, grade, and Teacher
Date